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Subject: Concern Regarding SB1153 

 

Dear All Oregon Representatives , 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed SB1153. 

 

This bill seeks to limit flexibility by imposing vague and broad environmental 

assessments and restricts water users ability to adapt to changing conditions 

 

It also opens the door to years long delays and costly litigation from third parties 

without improving environmental protection.  

 

This bill is redundant and unnecessary by adding duplicate standards to a process 

already governed by strict anti-injury and anti- enlargement rules. 

 

Thank you for your attention in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Joanie Frazier  


